\ \ Seattle Office of
I Inspector General

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director

CC: Mary Opler, OPA Investigations Supervisor

From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist

Date: July 24,2024

Re: OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 20240PA-0159

OIG EXP INV Certification Memo

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 20240PA-0159. The investigation into
allegations related to professionalism and confidentiality is certified as thorough, timely, and objective.
OIG is aware all other allegations were referred to HR.

Respectfully,

Taagton Jehomeh

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist




